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Friday 27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 3 Ancient Egyptian Dress up Day and Drop in Work Share  
 

During this term, Year 3 pupils have been busily developing a greater understanding of their topic – 
The Ancient Egyptians. Over the course of the term, the children have been provided with an 
opportunity to experience and learn an Ancient Egyptian Dance, create Ancient Egyptian Artwork 
and develop their performance skills in addition to the history and geography they will be learning.  
 
To bring this to an exciting end and to celebrate a fantastic year of being in Year 3, we would like to 
make you aware of some exciting events that we have planned, linked to this. 
 
Dress Up Day! 
 
First of all, we would like to invite the children to come in to school for a day of fun, dressed in an 
Ancient Egyptian costume on Thursday 17th July 2025. As part of the day, the children will perform 
their dance and sing a special song, in costume, which we will record to share with you. Additionally, 
please ensure that children are wearing suitable footwear, as they will be going out to play wearing 
these. The costume does not have to be purchased, it could be created using the clothes and 
creativity that you already have at home.  
 
 
Drop In Work Share 
 
On Friday 18th July 2025, we would like to invite you into the class, after school pick up, from 3pm 
to look at the amazing work that the children have created and share in the fantastic learning that 
they have produced. Here, we will share with you the video of their special song and dance recorded 
the day before in their wonderful regalia. Classrooms will be open until 4pm so if you can’t make it 
at 3pm, you will still have the chance to pop over and take part. 
 
Following collection on this day, to attend this exciting exhibition (max 2 people per child) please 
wait in the top playground for readmission to the classrooms. 
 
We look forward to immersing you in all our Ancient Egyptian learning!   
 
Miss Atkins, Mrs Dodds, Miss Nicholas and Mr Mason  
Year 3 Team  
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